(dame) is always a man, and the leading
man (in this case Robin Hood) is a lady.
| fail to see how two ordinary family
men acting out parts of effeminate
woodcutters can have possibly outraged
public decency. If my memory serves
me correctly, we did in fact “tone down”
the show on the Saturday afternoon
because we knew that with a lot of

Hopefully, Allan Pearson will put this all
behind him and continue with his plans
to write Panto 1993. Just to make sure
we don't offend anyone it will be titled
“Mother Duck”.

Yours faithfully
Morris A. Woodcutter
(Nick Foster)

monies left over for further charitable
donations, just as N.E.D.S. have done
in each past year.
The comments made in the December
Newsletter have been noted by the
Committee, who feel that there would
be no constructive purpose in making any
comment, or entering into correspondence
on the matters raised.

Phil Barraclough, Chairman, NEDS

ELDWICK & BINGLEY POVERTY ACTION GROUP

wish everyone a very happy 1993. We
thought folk would like to know the results
of our pre-Christmas appeals.

Once again, both the toy and food collec-
tions went well. The toys given filled two
rooms and were in beautiful condition.
Special thanks to thoughtful people who
bought new toys and donated them. Many
toys came from individual families but
again St. Lawrence's and St. Joseph's R.C.
First School made a special effort for us.

—ESIMPLY C

LECTRI
& AMS ALARMS

Your Local Electrical and Security Contractor

Ring Johnathan Goodwin
0836 — 370262

The food collected for City Centre Project
for the homeless went to make up parcels
for 40 young people. We also had almost
£200 in donations which was split
between buying toys and last minute per-
ishable food. A welcome donation of £50
in Xmas week meant some very needy
Bradford families enjoyed a turkey or
chicken on Christmas Day instead of a tin
of ham.

We also thank people who responded to
the leaflet from CHAS in the November

MAWSON ATTWELL & CO.
BUILDING, ELECTRICAL &
PRUMBING CONTRACTORS

1 HEATON CRESCENT,
ELDWICK
Telephone 563450/595600

Newsletter. Donations of furniture
increased and they were delighted. More
is always needed so if anyone has joined
the New Year rush to the furniture sales
and want their old furniture to go to a new
home CHAS will gladly collect.

Tel. Bradford 731909.

We shall continue fundraising for the
Bonds Fund for young homeless people.
So far raised £1,450 towards our target of
£2,500. 1993 is off to a good start with
donations from Eldwick First School and
Bingley United Reform Church.

ARTISAN

STOLCKPOAIrNT LT D

BUILDERS MERCHANTS, PLUMBERS MERCHANTS,
TOOL HIRE, SALES & REPAIRS

LEONARD STREET, BINGLEY BD16 1DP
Telephone (0274) 564411













